
 

 

Feedback: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber 

(DBC) - 20 September 2021 
 

Office accommodation 

The employer reported that the maintenance processes at the various Provincial offices were on-going. 

The emergency lights on the stairs and backup generator are not working at National office and the DPWI 

was informed accordingly. The Department was still awaiting an occupancy certificate from the City of 

Tshwane. The PSA noted the report and requested that the task team must conduct an inspection at 

affected offices and report back at the next DBC meeting. 

 

OPSC committees 

The employer reported that the following Departmental committees are under review and labour would be 

invited to participate as social partners:  

 

• COVID-19 Steerco  

• HRD 

• PMDS 

• SHEQ 

• Health and Wellness 

• Sexual Harassment  

• Employment Equity   

• Job Evaluation committees 

 

The PSA will submit the names of shop stewards for each committee before the next DBC meeting. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION (OPSC) 

21-09-2021 

 

 


